
Commissioner Jeff McCord 
220 French Landing Drive 
Nashville, TN 37243 

Re: Request to Withdraw an Emergency Rule 

Dear Commissioner McCord,  

The Government Operations Committee of the House of Representatives and the Senate, 
acting pursuant to Tennessee Code Annotated, Section 4-5-226(j), requests the Department of 
Labor and Workforce Development to withdraw the emergency rule filed with the Secretary of 
State on August 24, 2021, chapter number 0800-01-12, Occupation Safety and Health 
Standards COVID-19 Emergency Temporary Rule. 

I am forwarding a copy of this letter to the Robert Greene, with the Division of Publications of 
the Secretary of State, to post the request to the administrative register on the Secretary of 
State's website.  

Regards, 

Chairman John Ragan Chairman Kerry Roberts 

cc: Larry Hunt, Division of Occupational Safety and Health    
Robert Greene, Director of Publications - Secretary of State 
1st Vice-Chair Ed Jackson   
2nd Vice-Chair Janice Bowling 
Senator Mike Bell  
Senator Heidi Campbell 
Senator Rusty Crowe   
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 Senator Sara Kyle      
 Senator Mark Pody      
 Senator Paul Rose      
 Vice-Chair Jay Reedy 
 Representative David Byrd 
 Representative Kent Calfee 

Representative London Lamar  
Representative Mark Cochran 
Representative Vincent Dixie 
Representative Jeremy Faison 
Representative Gloria Johnson 
Representative Justin Lafferty  

 Representative John Crawford 
 Representative Mary Littleton 
 Representative Iris Rudder 
 Representative Mike Stewart 
 Representative Todd Warner 
 


